
Did you know that on this day in ….. 

 

• 138 – The Roman emperor Hadrian adopts Antoninus Pius, effectively making him his successor. 

• 1856 – A Peace conference opens in Paris after the Crimean War. 

• 1991 – Cold War: The Warsaw Pact is abolished. 

 Is only one   

     

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  Thursday 5th March – World Book Day. Friday 6th March – Recycle, Reuse clothes sale. Monday 9th 

March – KS1 Bake Off. Monday 9th March – Y6 Church visit. Wednesday 25th March – last Y4 swimming day. Monday 30th 

March – KS2 Bake Off. Monday 30th March – Mrs Yeoman back. Tuesday 31st – Easter Bonnet entries in. Wednesday 1st 

April – Beech Class assembly. Wednesday 1st April – Mayor judging Easter Bonnets. Thursday 2nd April – Break up for 

holidays – non-uniform day. 
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SOCS NEWS 
Our very first Great Chesterton Bake Off will take place on Monday 9th March.  

 

This event will be for KS1 only (Pine, Elm and Beech) with KS2 taking place on Monday 30th March. The challenge theme is ‘Spring’. 

Bake a single cake OR six cupcakes OR six biscuits.  Use whichever flavours and decorations you wish. Be creative! 

Entries will be judged on the quality of the bake, flavour and creative design. 

Bakes will be judged by members of staff throughout the day (it’s a tough job but someone has to do it!). 

SOCS will be selling off the wonderful creations at 3.15pm on the 9th to raise funds for the school. 

 

Competition Rules: 

Entries must be brought to the school by 8.45am on Monday 9th March.  There will be a collection point near the main doors. 

All entries must be in a tin, tub or securely covered on a plate. 

Entries must be clearly labelled with the name of the pupil and class. 

All ingredients must be clearly listed.  

 

Please avoid the use of nuts in your bakes. 

 

If you have any questions relating to The Great Chesterton Bake Off, please email socs@chestertonprimary.org 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Welcome back after the ½ term holiday – I hope you all had 

a lovely break despite the weather! As ever, it has been a 

delight to see the children return after the break and settle 

quickly into their learning. 

We have a lot going on this term with the Bake Off, the 

Easter Bonnet competition and all the fantastic work that 

has been planned.  

We are also holding a Recycle, Reuse clothes sale on 6th 

March from 3.30 – 4.30 – more details to follow. 

My last official day is Friday 27th March, with Mrs Yeoman 

returning on Monday 30th March. 

I hope you all have a great week. 

Ms Jackson 
 

 

ATTENDANCE NEWS!  

1st Place  Beech    97.41%      

2nd place  Hawthorn   96.92%            

3rd place   Elder    96.07%                  

4th Place   Elm            95.29%                

5th Place  Hazel    94.8%                

6th Place   Pine    94.29%              

7th Place   Oak    93.85%                

  

PUNCTUALITY 

1st Place  Elder   99.29%                

2nd Place  Beech   99.26%                  

3rd place  Hawthorn  98.47%                 

4th place  Hazel   98%                   

5th place  Pine     97.41%                

6th place  Oak   96.92%                  

7th Place  Elm   95.88%     

 
 

If you wish to see a copy of our attendance policy you 

can ask for one at the office or look at our website. 

Easter Bonnet Challenge 

We are holding an Easter Bonnet Challenge this year. The challenge is to 

see who can produce the best/ wittiest/ most imaginative Easter bonnet. 

The bonnets will need to be in school by 31st March. It will cost £1 to 

enter and every child who enters will receive a prize. The winning 

entrants will be judged by the Mayor on Wednesday 1st April. 


